
 
Executive Headteacher: Mr Xavier Bowers, BA (Hons), MA, NPQH & CSI Inspector 
Address: Haslingden Road, Rawtenstall, Rossendale, Lancashire, BB4 6SJ 
Telephone: 01706 213 693 
Email: office@allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk 
Website: www.allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 
All Saints’ Roman Catholic High School, A Voluntary Academy 

part of Romero Catholic Academy Trust 

 

 

20th February 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

I am writing to inform you of plans we will be putting in place to future safeguard the safety of 

pupils arriving at and leaving school each day.  We want to activate and routinise these 

arrangements well in advance of the obvious disruption and heavy works traffic that will result 

when, fingers crossed, the new build commences this summer. 

All pupils access, by foot, via the road entrance to All Saints’ will stop from Monday 27th 

February.  All gates this side of the school will be locked.  Pupils will only be able to access and 

leave school by the footpath off the main road, by the bus stop.  The gate at the bus stop 

entrance will be locked at 8.45am and unlocked just before the end of the school day.  Parents 

/ Guardians will need to drop off and collect their students near this entrance. 

If a pupil arrives after 8.45am, needs to be collected during the school day or is dropped off 

due to vulnerability / accessibility issues they will have to use the car park entrance and press 

the reception button. 

Can I thank you in advance for your support and co-operation with this new, but much more 

safe and sensible, access and exit strategy. 

 

Take care. 

 

Steve Wilson 

Head of School 


